
Debit Cards 
By now, you should have received your new Visa debits cards. If you have not received your 

new debit card, no worries! You may come into the branch and request a card, and one will 

be printed for you to take home that day. Our new debit cards comes with new features, 

i.e., tap to pay and digital wallets. You even get to choose your own PIN. You can also use 

your digital wallet on your smart watch! Should you have more questions concerning your 

card, please call and speak with our Member Services Rep.  

 

NEW ATM ONSITE! 
The upgrades just keeps coming! We have a new user-friendly, touchscreen ATM onsite. 

Should you need extra cash from your account outside of operating hours, please stop by 

the credit union and use your surcharge free ATM with your new debit card! 
 

Member Appreciation Day! 
In honor of International Credit Union Day, we will have an Open House Member Appreci-

ation Day on October 19th. Please stop by for refreshments, door prizes, and give aways! 

See you soon! 

 

New Addition to Our Staff 
Some of you may have already met the new friendly face of Morrisa Scrivner. She is a new 

addition to our wonderful staff. If you have not met her, make sure you stop in on Member 

Appreciation Day to say hello! 

 

Christmas Clubs 
If you have been saving throughout the year for Christmas, good news! Your Christmas 

Club funds with be available to you inside your share account on November 1st. 

 

The Holidays Are Upon Us! 
It’s that time of year again! It’s a time of celebrations, festivals, family gatherings, joy, love, 

and happiness. The credit Union staff wishes you well during this holiday season. We also 

ask that you be aware of your surroundings, finances, scams, and your well-being. This is a 

time of joy, however, it is also a time when others tend to take advantage of others. Please 

safeguard yourselves and person belongings.  

 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
PLEASE READ AND REVIEW OUR PRIVACY POLICY LOCATED ON OUR 

WEBSITE: cmcreditunion.com 

    

 

 

CM MEMBERS 

FEDERAL CREDIT 

UNION 

 

P. O. BOX 1444 

COLUMBUS, MS  39703 

662-327-3030 
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OFFICE  HOURS 

8:30-4:00 M-THUR 

8:30-5:00 -FRIDAY 

_______________________ 
CASEY HALBERT, 

MANAGER 

 

DORSEY WILLIAMS, 

MEMBER SERVICES 

 

TONYA JACKSON, 

TELLER 

 

AMANDA RYALS, 

LOAN OFFICER 

 

VICTORIA HARMOND, 

PART-TIME FLOATER 

 

MORRISA SCRIVNER, 

PART-TIME TELLER 

_______________________ 
QUARTERLY CLOSINGS 

 

COLUMBUS DAY 

OCTOBER 9 

 

THANKSGIVING 

NOVEMBER 23 & 24 

 

CHRISTMAS 

DECEMBER 25 

 

NEW YEARS 

JANUARY 1 
______________________ 

 

THE BOARD 

DECLARED 

DIVIDENDS FOR THE 

3RD QUARTER 2023 

 
SHARES 
>$1.000.01 (.50%) 

>$40,000.01 (1.00%) 

>$60,000.01 (2.00%) 
 

CHRISTMAS CLUB (.25%) 
 

CERTIFICATES  

>$5,000 (4.00%) 
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